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Believe and Achieve, Shine Everyday 

 

5th September 2023 

 

Re: Welcome Back 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Today marked the return for all of our children from the summer holiday along with 

all the new year 3 children. They are back in school and raring to go for the new 

2023-24 school year.  

 

As we look to start our new term, there are a few things we would like to remind 

you of: 

 

- Increased tarmac area on entrance to school site: Please use all the new space 

provided especially in the morning as this will help with entrance to school 

- School finish times: Please remember that school finishes at 3:25pm for year 3 

initially and 3:30pm for year 4,5,6. Children can be collected from the 

playground at the end of the day 

- Letters will be sent home shortly for end of day collection / walking home to 

clarify your preferred arrangements for the new school year 

- We will also be sending an Acceptable use of Computers letter home  

- Please sign all letters as soon as possible and return to school 

- Children will come to school in their PE kits on PE days 

- Water bottles can be brought to school to keep your child hydrated 

- Please ensure all items of clothing have names in them as we had a large 

amount of lost property last year 

 

We hope that all our children have a wonderful start to the new school year. 

 

Best wishes,  

 
Simon Russell 

Headteacher 
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